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Southern California Edison Company So= 
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2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 

J. H. DRAKE November 15, 1979 TELEPHONE 

213-572-2258 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Mr. Robert L. Baer, Chief 

LWR Branch 2, DPM 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 2 and 3 

In letters to the Office of Inspection and Enforcement dated 

July 12, 1979 and August 10, 1979, we identified a condition which we 

considered reportable in accordance with 1OCFR50.55(e). This condition 

involves the small break loss-of-coolant-accident analysis conducted by 

our NSSS supplier Combustion Engineering. As it is our understanding 

that responsibility for review of this analysis has been transferred to 

Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR) from the Office of Inspection and 

Enforcement our report is hereby submitted to NRR, and detailed results 

of this analysis will be included in a supplement to FSAR question 212.151 

in Amendment 17. Changes related to pre-operational test procedures and 

technical specifications will also be provided in Amendment 17 to the 

FSAR.  

Enclosed, per your requirements, are sixty-seven (67) copies 

of a report entitled, "Small Break Loss of Coolant Accident Analysis, 

San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3." 

If you have any questions regarding this report, we would be 

pleased to discuss this matter with you at your convenience.  

Very truly, ours, 

Enclosures 
cc: Victor Stello (NRC, Director I&E) 

R. H. Engelken (NRC, Director I&E, Region V) 

R. J. Pate (NRC, San OnoffreUnits 2 and 3)


